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October 3, 2018 
J-0956 

 
Diane Massa, City Clerk 
City of Northville, Michigan 
Electronic transmission 
 
RE: Submission of Final Northville Historic District Reports 
 
 
Dear Ms. Massa, 
 
Commonwealth Heritage Group, Inc. (Commonwealth) is pleased to provide you with the final versions (in 
Word and as PDFs) of the Local Historic District Intensive Level Survey, Northville Local Historic District 
Study Report (Volumes I and II), Property Inventory Forms, and the Northville Historic District (Additional 
Documentation & Boundary Decrease) National Register of Historic Places Nomination.  
 
Each of these final documents has been updated to reflect the comments from the meeting and public hearing 
held by the Local Historic District Study Committee on September 25, 2018. Changes found in the attached 
documents include:  

• Returning the historic district boundary on the south side of East Cady Street to include all the lots 
between Griswold and South Center streets,  

• Returning the historic district boundary to incorporate the parking garage on the south side of East 
Cady Street between South Wing and South Center streets,  

• Adding in the house at 588 Randolph Street (Contributing) and revising the historic district 
boundary to capture the entire associated parcel of land,  

• Revising the status of the house at 534 West Dunlap Street to Contributing (done at property owner 
request after additional information was provided and in consultation with the Michigan State 
Historic Preservation Office).  

 
It has been a pleasure working with you, the staff of the City of Northville, including Sally Elmiger, and the 
members of the Local Historic District Study Committee. Thank you for this opportunity! 
   
Sincerely, 
 

 
Elaine H. Robinson 
Senior Architectural Historian 


